
Mother's Day Stall
Thursday 11th of May 

GIFTS WILL BE PRICED AT $4, $6 & $8 EACH
Please make sure you send your child with change as we do

not have change to break large notes.



PLEASE NOTE: If there is stock left over after, we will have a
extra session between 3:30pm and 4pm that afternoon.



ANY QUESTIONS

please email the PFA at p.f.a@oatlandsps.vic.edu.au
The PFA would like to thank you for your 

continued support. 



Canteen Lunch orders can be ordered on the day but 

there is NO counter sales for the day.


